
 

    
 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  We are very proud to have 
 

     
        as our club sponsor 
 

  
contact them for all your 

new/used vehicle and service 
needs 

 

888-418-4775 
www.penskchevy.com 

 

  
 
 
 
             
 
     
     
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                    
 
 
 

 

           

 

 VFW Breakfasts & Golf 
 

 

With Sunday weather reaching into the 70's, four couples headed off to Cammack 
Station. John & Ruth hosted, along with Tom & Nancy, Bob & Cindy, and Joy & Larry 
who was back to where he grew up. It was a great drive with everyone enjoying the 
beautiful day. Lunch was great too with a light crowd so seats were easily found to 
enjoy our meals. Another great drive for the group. First time to Bookers this year was 
on a beautiful day in mid March with hosts Bill & Erika, Jim, Tom & Nancy, Greg & 
Donna, Bob & Cindy, Phil & Anita, and John & Ruth. The lunch special was their 
tenderloins, which most everyone took advantage of. A great day for a fun drive with 
club members. To celebrate St Patrick's Day, John and Ruth hosted a great party at 
Taylor's Bar & Table just north of Fortville. With good weather, most everyone was able 
to drive their Corvettes. In the private back room with an Irish theme were John & Ruth, 
Charlie & Eileen, Greg & Donna, Larry & Joy, Paul & Londa, Bob & Cindy, Doug & 
Arminta, Bill & Erika, Tom & Nancy, Randy & Sherry, and Jim. With the great location 
and meal it was decided to have our club anniversary party there on Sunday October 
27, to celebrate four years of club freedom with a great group of friends. 

Winter Early Spring Club Activities 
 

     Virtual Zoom Meetings 
The virtual zoom meetings will 
continue throughout 2023, to 
make it easy to plan events 
and stay informed. 

   Corvettes of Central Indiana  
                                   

When winter weather limits club activities, the 
Saturday bi-weekly VFW club breakfasts are 
a great place for a club gathering for both 
the men and women. There is always a lot of 
discussion at the men’s table about what 
activities are planned for better weather and 
the women seem to always have fun 
discussing what their men are doing that 
needs to be corrected.  TopGolf is still a little 
spotty, but right around the corner with the 
coming of better weather is real golf.   
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